
PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY CENTRE 

LE CENTRE POUR LA DEFENSE DE IJNTERET PUBLIC 

INVOICE April 28, 2025 

FROM: PUBLIC INTEREST ADVOCACY CENTRE/VULNERABLE ENERGY CONSUMERS COALITlqN (VECC) 
ATTN: Donna Brady 

314-225 Metcalfe Street
Ottawa, ON
K2P 1P9

TO: Ontario Energy Board - Nancy Marconi - Registrar 
ATTN: Mona Habashy- Regulatory Administrator 

DETAILS: April 4, 2025 - Honorarium for OEB Consultative 

RE: Mark Garner - VECC Consultant 
Prepare and Attend at Very Small Utilities Touchpoint Meeting 
OEB File Number: #-2023-0229 

Honorarium as per OEB Letter of March 31, 2025 Total Due: 250.00 

• • I I 

Please also note that while both Mark Garner and Bill Harper attended on behalf of VECC,: 
accordance with Board general practice VECC is only seeking a single honorarium. 

Please.make cheque payable to: Public Interest Advocacy Centre 

314-225 Metcalfe Street
Ottawa, ON

Thank you. 

Donna Brady 
Office Administrator 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre 
613-562-4002

K2P 1P9

Donna Brady, Office Administrator, 613-562-4002 dbrady@piac.ca 
Public Interest Advocacy Centre - 314-225 Metcalfe Street, Ottawa, ON, K2P 1P9 
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Ontario 

Ontario Commission 
Energy de l'energie 
Board de !'Ontario 

BY E-MAIL and WEB POSTING 

March 31 , 2025 

To: Very Small Utilities Working Group Participants 

Re: Cost Claim for Very Small Utilities Touch point Meeting 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0229 

On March 28th
, 2024, the OEB responded to recommendations made by the Very Small 

Utilities Working Group. As part of the response, the OEB noted that it will establish 1
1, 

touchpoints with the Working Group members when there are further opportunities f�r
assessments and discussions. 

· ' 

The first Very Small Utilities (VSU) pilot process was completed in November 2024, �nd 
a debrief of the pilot process was conducted in January 2025. Since that time, four o:ther 

· applications were subject to the VSU pilot process, which are now either completed i:>r
nearing completion.

Accordingly, the first touchpoint meeting with the entire working group will be held on
April 4, 2025, to assess the impact of this pilot process on very small utilities thus far.

· The OEB will reimburse VECC with an honorarium of $250 per touchpoint meeting,
inclusive of preparation and attendance.

Yours truly,

Nancy 
Marconi 

. Digitally signed by Nancy 
,Marconi 
Date: 2025.03.31 
10:36:37 -04'00' 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 


